
 

Pre-Surgical 
Instructions 

 
The Humane Society of Greater Dayton is taking a proactive role to fight the pet 
overpopulation problem in Montgomery County.  We realize that many people 
do not have their animals spayed or neutered due to lack of knowledge or the 
perceived high cost.  Our goal is to provide education and low-cost spay and 
neuter services to families in need. 
 
Spaying or neutering your dog or cat is a healthy decision for you and your pet.  
In addition to reducing or preventing some medical problems in animals, such as 
tumors of the reproductive organs, uterine infections or sexually transmitted 
diseases, spaying or neutering may help decrease aggression.  Spaying will also 
eliminate unwanted pregnancies in your animals. 
 
Thank you for being a responsible pet owner! 
 

Pre-Surgical Instructions 

• Do not allow your pet to eat or drink after 10:00 p.m. the night 
before its scheduled surgery. 

• Bring your pet to the Humane Society between 8:00 a.m. and 8:30 
a.m. the morning of surgery.  Enter through the rear door, marked 
“Surgery Entrance.” Cats must be in carries and dogs must be 
on leashes! 

• Pick up your pet between 5:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. on weekdays and 
between 3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. on Saturdays. 

Surgery Date _____________________________________ 

Pet(s) ___________________________________________ 

 
Surgery fees are non-refundable. 

 
Humane Society of Greater Dayton 

1661 Nicholas Road, Dayton, OH 45418 
www.humanesocietydayton.org 

937/268-7387 


